
Jackson Water Precinct Monthly Meeting  
May 10th at 5:30 PM (Unofficial until approved)                                                           page 1 
Meeting held at the Water Precinct  
  
Attending:  Scott Hayes, Karl Meyers, Kevin Pratt, Michele Pratt, and Kathleen Flammia 

Karl called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM.   

Monthly financials and checks were signed.    

Reviewed minutes of the last meeting, no changes all approved. 

The information and notice letter going out to the abutters of the Green Hill Road water precinct property 
was signed by the commissioners.   
General discussion about the email that Malyssa Marcotte had sent to the water precinct acknowledging 
that she had had a permanent structure on the Green Hill Road property which she previously had stated 
she did not and she added in the email that it has since been removed.  Also we are moving forward with 
getting a professional assessment of the trees regarding the Lisa Dame-Moser trees in question of 
needing removal.  Once the assessment comes in plans to move forward will be put in place. 
 
Scott indicated that we are moving forward with the mitigation groundwater infiltration to the red fox 
parking lot that has been approved and in budget. 
 
Scott discussed the Blue Leaf study regarding the Iron Based vs. Aluminum Based disinfecting process 
then gave an update on the “As built” up grades and marking of where they are on that project. 
 
General discussion regarding the internet security and options available Francine is on top of this and 
when all the information has been put together we will make a plan and follow through with what is 
suggested from the fact finding. 
 
Scott gave an update on the air compressor that went dead and needed immediate attention which he 
purchased one at Lowes for an affordable immediate fix. 
 
Karl adjourned the meeting at 6:19 PM 
 
 
The Meeting was adjourned at 6:19 PM. 

 

The next meeting date is Monday, June 14th, 2021 at 5:30 PM at the Water Precinct  

 

  

Respectfully Submitted by:  Kathleen L. Flammia 


